
2024 Kettering Youth Football Camp

“The Chase is On”

Head Coach Brian Barnes is excited to lead his first football camp at
Waterford Kettering. The aim for the Waterford Kettering High School Youth
Football Camp is to develop football skills while having fun with friends.
Players will be coached by a championship coaching staff, as well as by
current Kettering players.

When: July 10th-11th, 6-8 PM

Where: Larkin Field- Kettering High School

Who: Future Captains in grades 4-8

Cost: $50- T Shirt Included

What to bring: T-shirt or football jersey, shorts/sweatpants, football cleats (sneakers for
rainy days), water bottle (with water).

To Register: Email participant’s name and T-shirt size to ketteringfootball@gmail.com.
Cash or Venmo payment will be accepted upon arrival to camp.
You may also register at: www.wsdmi.org/learn
Activity code:3423.700

Coach Barnes has been involved with the game of football since he graduated from
high school in 1996. He’s worked as a college graduate assistant, for the Detroit Lions
in their summer education program, and 10 years as a Varsity head coach. Coach
Barnes has won numerous coach of the year awards, while sending many players to the
next level. He also had the honor of coaching the East squad in the Michigan High
School Football Coaches Association All Star game this past June. Coach Barnes and
his championship staff are excited to meet and coach up all participants at this camp.
#GOGREEN #THECHASEISON
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